
From:  "Plummer, Ted" <Ted.Plummer@syd.com.au> 
To: "Chris King" <Chris.King@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
CC: "Bleasdale, Peter" <peter.bleasdale@syd.com.au> 
Date:  1/29/2013 11:07 am 
Subject:  RE: Preferred Project Report for the Rozelle Village/Balmain Leagues Development Off Victoria 
Road (MP_110015) 
 
Hi Chris 
 
 
The fact the building no longer penetrates the airspace protection surfaces does resolve the issue we raised in the 
original 2012 letter. However, as cranes would still penetrate these surfaces, Commonwealth approval would still be 
required for the construction work to commence. 
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